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The Lonely Few M.C. 16th Annual Toy Run was another success for
Children"s Miracle Network although the crowd was small. With donations from private
individuals and many businesses alike, we raised more than 3,000 dollars and over 1,500
dollars in toys. There were about 50 bikes that were escorted by Santa and the
Marshfield police department. (Thanks guys) Also a big thanks to all the local establish-
ments with their help with getting donations and door prizes. It couldn't happen without
all their help.

Choppers World
Since it is Christmas Time it is time for wishes. Here are my wishes for you all: 
May you only breakdown in your own driveway after a great day of riding. 
In the year to come may you have
enough. 
May your troubles be small,and
your solutions large. 
May you only meet good positive
people. 
Live by the Golden Rule. 
Laugh often, love much and be
loved back. 
Realize your potential, and live
up to it. 
Most of all, I wish you keep your
wheels on the road, never take for
granted God's wonderful world, and realize the wonder of a sunrise and sunset. Oh yes,
if you drink, don't hesitate, DESIGNATE!! Karen 
I look forward to writing this column, it is a real treat to be able to "converse" with so
many people. I love to talk. I'd love to hear from you.E-mailme at chopper@meltel.net


